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Kindergarten Parent Newsletter for September 26, 2016
 
Dear Kindergarten Parents,
 
We had a great week!  Our classes learned about Johnny Appleseed and we will be having a celebration.  Thank you to those parents and grandparents who contributed to our apple fun!  We learned about patterns in math, different apple flavors and colors in science. Our classes will begin to learn the rosary in religion next week.    
 
Spelling words: hot   dot   got   jot   rot    at 
When studying spelling words daily, please have your child say a sentence for each word to see if they understand what the word means.  
 
Homework:  
· Monday:  Letter “Qq” for the ABC Journal. Reminder:  Please write the name of each picture underneath it in pencil, have your child color the pictures neatly, and write their name on the back of the paper.  There will be 4 to 5 objects for each letter of the alphabet.
· Tuesday:  Letter “Rr” for ABC Journal.  
· Wednesday:  Letter “Ss” for the ABC Journal.
· Thursday:  Letter “Tt” for the ABC Journal.
 
READ DAILY:  Read to your child and/or have them read to you for 5-10 minutes from the Brown Reading Envelope packet, and then have them work on their picture and sentence in their story journal.  The child should be doing the drawing and coloring.  Their sentence should be at least five words long and done only in pencil.   
 
Reminders for the Week:
· Monday: Meet 7th grade buddies for Johnny Appleseed celebration
                Book It Program comes home
· Wednesday, September 28th:Mass at 8:30 A.M. – Food Drive for St. Vincent de Paul
· Friday, September 30th:  
· Brown Reading Envelopes and Assignment Due
· Spelling Test
· Dismissal at 1:10 PM
· Fiesta Weekend Starts  
 
Important Dates (mark your calendars!):
October 10th – Baptism Class @7:00pm 
October 10th through Monday, October 16th—Fall break.  
October 18th—Picture retakes
October 26th—OMOS Skate Country 
 
As we move into the month of October, parents are welcome to join us for mass.  In addition, we will be looking for parent volunteers in the classroom (A clearance only) for special events over the next few months.  Please let us know if you are interested.
 
Thank you very much for your help and support!  Have a blessed week,
Mrs. Stachovic 
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